From: simon s

Sent: 10 November 2023 08:35

To: COUTINHO, Caire C <

Subject: Call to Refuse Medworth Incinerator EN010110

Secretary of State,
Call to refuse Medworth Incinerator EN010110

As a retired doctor, | am appalled that an incinerator is being considered for
Medworth which has the potential to damage the health of those living downwind of it in
North-West Norfolk. Of course the prevailing wind is from the south-west. | spent a
professional career looking after people with damaged lungs - many as a result of air
pollution.

It is not yet 10 years since a successful campaign was fought to stop the South
Lynn Incinerator and yet again a further one has reared its ugly and unwanted head in our




vicinity. Why?

It seems to me that impoverished areas are more likely to have these ghastly
incinerators inflicted upon them. Why are we being picked upon yet again? | do not
understand the necessity for it. Both local councils are against it. | understood that all
new incinerators were to include carbon capture and storage in their plans, but that the
Medworth proposal does not. Why not?

 am now in my goth year and have supported the Conservatives in every General
Election since | became of age. If the Medworth Incinerator goes ahead - they can forget
about my vote.

Yours faithfully,

Simon Harris [Dr SJ Harris, retired Consultant Anaesthetist].
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